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Notice to Residents

Sud-Ouest Borough — Griffintown sector

Temporary Removal of Parking Spaces on Rue Ann
Between Rue Ottawa and Rue Dalhousie

Excavation of the Wailliam retention facility is now complete. Pipe-laying
operations began during the week of January 28. The pipes installed will form
the retention structure. The limited space and nearness to other work projects

is making it difficult to store pipe sections on site, however.

To facilitate the operations involved in carrying out this phase, parking spaces
on Rue Ann, between Rue Ottawa and Rue Dalhousie, will be removed on both
sides, on Friday, February 15 and until the end of March, so that the pipes

can be stored there.

In order to compensate for the parking spaces removed, additional

spaces will be available:

e on Rue Ann, south of Rue Ottawa

Delivery of a prefabricated unit

A prefabricated concrete unit will be delivered and installed on Friday,
February 15. The dimensions and weight of this unit require the use of a
crane that must be positioned on Rue William. As a result, a partial
obstruction will slow down traffic on Rue William, between Rue Ann and the
railway bridge. A flagger will be on site to safely direct pedestrian and motor
vehicle traffic.

Ville de Montréal is aware of the inconveniences that these work operations
will cause and thanks you for your cooperation. Additional notices will follow.
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Location of parking spaces removed:
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Information
0 Information: 514 872-3777
WWW.VILLE.MONTREAL.QC.CA/CHANTIERS
@ To report situations at any other time, call 311.
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